
 

 
 

Agreement No. 115-928 

 

 

 Date:   April 25, 2022    

To:     Michael Hall, Director of Operations and Business Services, La Salle Charter School 

From: Darla Hickey, Nutrition Contract Specialist, Food and Nutrition Services 

Subject:   Food Management Contract 

 

Our office has reviewed the La Salle Charter School contract with Food Service Consultants, Inc.  
It appears the contract contains all provisions required by USDA regulations.  Further, it also 
appears that the contract does not contain provisions that are unallowable. 

Please be aware that Federal Regulation, 210.16 (a)(2), states that the district shall ensure that 
the food service operation is in conformance with the LEA’s agreement under the Program.  If 
there are any changes in the future to USDA regulations/ guidance, it may be necessary for the 
district to have the contract amended. 

If you have any questions, please call 573-751-7664. 

 

 


